
From: Mohan Narain <mission108@hotmail.com> 
Date: February 6, 2019 at 11:46:42 AM AST 
To: "dkogon@amherst.ca" <dkogon@amherst.ca> 
Subject: Failed Democracy. 

 
 Dear Mr. Kogon,  
 
                            Imagine yourself being sentenced behind bars without a trial? 
 
  How would you feel? 
 
Well ,precisely that's what your Planning Action Committee  has done to me,analogically,by 
ordering a demolition of my house without a work order. 
 
The work order may be likened to a trial. 
 
My name is Mohan Narain. I am the landlord of 59 Church St. 
 
I wish to bring to your attention failed democracy in the Town of Amherst----the denial of a 
work order.(Please read attached) 
 
Failed democracy means being seen  on the wrong side of history in the future. 
 
Failed democracy means a violation of my human rights  to protect my house. 
 
 As a respected mayor, I wish to give  you a friendly reminder that it's your duty to uphold 
democracy  like Lester Pearson and other great Canadian leaders of the past. 
 
This  deliberate, covert and discriminatory failure by the PAC to issue me a work order lends 
credence that some of your staff members are colluding with the two law offices besides 59 
Church to demolish my building in order to create a parking lot for their expensive cars. 
 
Mark Buske, Jason Mcdonald,  Purdy and others need to be investigated for such collusion  just 
like Trump and his alleged  Russian ties. 
 
With so many years of experience, I trust,hope and appreciate you  instructing and guiding your 
PAC in the correct direction  at the next meeting for discussion about 59. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mohan R. Narain. 
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